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You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Dan Weinrich Minerals. Please confirm your 

continued interest in receiving email from us. 

  

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

We have just added 45 new specimens of barite from the Linwood Mine in 

Iowa.  This find was made late last summer.  These are easily some of the 

finest examples of barite ever seen from this location, or anywhere else in the 

midwest United States.  The pocket was quite neat - all of the specimens were 

floaters and the crystals at the base of each piece are all filled with sand 

inclusions.  Many of the crystals are gem quality. 

    

Look for us in Tucson - now in Three Locations!  Inn Suites Lobby (wholesale), 

Westward Look Show(top specimens), Convention Center - Main Show. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

 

  

  

  

  

Forward email 

Dan Weinrich Minerals | P.O. Box 425 | Grover | MO | 63040 

 

This email was sent to dbarthelmy@webmineral.com by danweinrich@charter.net. 

Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy. 

Email Marketing by 

 


